
WWGA Reminder 

WWGA August Event 
August 11, 2024 @ Cave Creek Golf Course 

  
For the August 11th event, your $10 prize money is due to our Treasurer by Saturday, August 3rd.  We 
are scheduled for tee times starting at 6:32 a.m.  The August event is O.N.E.S. (net).  That means that 
only the holes that begin with the letters o, n, e or s are counted (ex: one, six, seven, eight, nine, etc.). 

 
If you have PAID, then just show up and play golf.  You can confirm if you are paid by checking the 
prepaid list attached.  If you are not paid, you need to use Zelle or Venmo to send Working Women’s Golf 
Association, using our email address (phxwwga@gmail.com), a $10 electronic payment.  If you are 
unable to send payment electronically, please contact the Treasurer to make arrangements to mail a 
check ($10 made payable to WWGA) to the Treasurer.  If you need to CANCEL and you are on the paid 
list or have sent in your money, please send an email to the WWGA email by the evening of Sunday, 
August 4th (the last day to cancel and carry over to September).  Pairings will be available by the end of 
the day Saturday, August 10th.  Only the first 32 paid players are guaranteed a spot.  After that, people 
will be put on a wait list on a first come first served basis. 

 
The November Member/Guest event is getting closer.  Hopefully you have made arrangements to have a 
friend or family member play with you in this event.  They can be male or female, young or old, good 
golfer or not, have a GHIN handicap or not, as long as they can play fast.  In order to keep the costs 
down, we do a raffle that pays for the meal, at a minimum.  If you have some nice things (basket of wine 
or bath products, golf bag, free golf vouchers/coupons, gift cards, etc.) that you would like to get and 
donate or dispose of, let us know, bring it to an event and give it to a Board member (Vicky, Sue M., 
Carol, Jordan, Stacy V. or Julie).  We will collect donations for the raffle.  If you have smaller items that 
you would like to dispose of, let us know, bring them to an event and give them to a Board member (box 
of golf balls, mugs/water bottles, hats, gloves, golf paraphernalia, movie tickets/vouchers, etc.) and they 
can be used as guest prizes.  This saves us from spending as much money on prizes (every guest will 
get some kind of prize).  Just a reminder that only the first 30 teams will get a guaranteed spot in the 
Member/Guest event.  So be prepared and sign up as soon as you get the November reminder email. 

 
Fairways and greens, 
WWGA Board 
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